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Wild About Beds (the newsletter of the BNHS) is a compilation of articles and pieces of 
interest to members of the Bedfordshire Natural History Society, which publishes the 
newsletter with colour photos 3 or 4 times per year.  We encourage members to provide the 
editor with draft articles and photos that can be included in the seasonal newsletters. 
 
The intention of the BNHS is that the newsletter is to be viewed/ read electronically owing to 
the high costs of printing and postage, therefore, the newsletter is emailed to members and 
published on the BNHS website at some later stage (6 months).   
 
This is also more environmentally helpful because less paper is used. The benefits to the 
reader are that the newsletters can be stored electronically, and the photographs can be 
enjoyed in colour. 
 
In exceptional circumstances we may consider providing a black and white printed copy but 
would ask any new recipient for a donation at least equivalent to cover the likely cost of 4 
sets a year* of professional printing (in black and white) and Large letter 2nd class postage.  
 
Enquiries via Membership secretary membership@bnhs.org.uk  
 
Website wording will be as follows from Feb ‘23 
Wild About Beds (the newsletter of the BNHS) now available. 

 
Policy for publication and printing  
 
Wild About Beds (the newsletter of the BNHS) is a compilation ………………. (as above) 
 
 

*at Feb 2023  £8 
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